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November 5, 1998
LIC-98-0153

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Mr. Robert S. Wood
Mail Stop: 0WFN 11F1
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

References: 1. Docket No. 50-285
2. Letter from OPPD (C. P. Moriarty) to NRC (R. S. Wood) dated

June 29, 1990

Dear Mr. Wood:

SUBJECT: Omaha Public Power District Fort Calhoun Station Decommissioning
External Trust Fund Annual Audit

Attached please find a copy of the subject Annual Audit for the period of July
1, 1997 through June 30, 1998, as required by the Decommissioning Funding Plan
Trust Agreement submitted with Reference 2.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
,

.h
j,

S. K. Gambhir i.
Division Manager
Nuclear Operations
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E. W. Merschoff, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV (w/o Attachment)c:
L. R. Wharton, NRC Project Manager (w/o Attachment)
W. C. Walker, NRC Senior Resident Inspector (w/o Attachment)
Document Control Desk (w/o Attachment)
Winston & Strawn (w/o Attachment) f
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